From: Suzanne Young

To: Todd Buttsworth
Subject: Gun Laws
Date: Friday, 26 October 2018 12:37:24 PM

Please note the email I sent earlier did not have my telephone number on it. I have
addressed that matter now and hope the following is satisfactory and can now be included

in the submissions.

Regards, Suzanne Young. _

Gun Law Submissions

The present gun laws should not change. We do not need to go down the way of gun
ownership as it is in the United States and other countries. We need all guns to be
registered here and of low caliber only.

Port Arthur is an example of what damage one person can do with one powerful gun. We
do not need that in our society ever again.

Suzanne Young






